
Spring Aerial Imagery Opportunities 

 

The State of Minnesota is implementing a 

phased update of the National Wetland 

Inventory that will require up-to-date, 

spring leaf-off, natural color and infrared 

aerial photography.  The program is called 

SAIP (Spring Aerial Imagery Program) 

and the next area scheduled for flights in 

2013 is a 22-county region in central 

Minnesota. The Northwest counties of 

Minnesota are targeted for collection in 

2014 or 2015. An information meeting on 

both these projects will be held in Bemidji 

on April 3, 2012. 

Chris Cialek (MnGeo), Steve Kloiber 

(DNR) and Pete Jenkins (MnDOT) will 

provide background information about 

these projects and would like to discuss 

possible collaborations with counties 

interested in leveraging state funds to 

acquire higher-resolution imagery.  You’re 

invited to attend. 

 
Where:  County Commissioner’s Conference Room 

  Beltrami County Administration Building 

701 Minnesota Avenue NW 

Bemidji, MN 

 

When:  9:30 to 11:30 AM 

  Tuesday, April 3, 2012 

 

For more information contact: 

 

  Jane Mueller 

GIS Director/E911 Coordinator 

Phone: 218-333-8457 

jane.mueller@co.beltrami.mn.us  

mailto:jane.mueller@co.beltrami.mn.us

